
Transition Team Update 
For the September 28, 2017 Board Meeting 

 
Team Membership:  Leanne Wagner (Chair), JoAnne Fischer, Arun 
Prabhakaran, Randy Presant, Christine Reimert, Liza Seltzer, Victoria Zellers 
 
Communications 
 
A press release has been issued announcing JoAnne’s retirement and 
GeneroCity has published an interview with JoAnne.  Follow-up communications 
are planned to announce the new VP of External Affairs, the Legacy Event/Fund, 
etc. 
 
Legacy Event 
 
November 30, 5:00-7:30 at the Pyramid Club.  $75/ticket, with an option to 
contribute to the Legacy Fund as well.  To date $35,000 has been pledged to the 
target of $300,000 for the JoAnne Fischer Advocacy Fund. 
 
Interim Search 
 
The job description has been finalized and posted on the MCC website and has 
been sent to several potential candidates.  As of September 22, we have 
received 2 applications and 3 inquiries.  The deadline for applications is October 
15 with the target date for hiring of December 1.  Please share the job description 
with your networks! 
 
RFP for Search Firm 
 
We are finalizing the RFP for a search firm for the permanent leader and it will be 
issued on September 29, with a deadline for Applications of October 27.  The 
expectation is that the search firm will begin its work on January 1.  At that time 
we will expand the search committee to include staff representatives and external 
stakeholders. 


